
BLUE MOUNTAIN PHOTO CLUB 

NEWSLETTER              APRIL, 2017                                                                              

 

ANDY ANDERSON, EDITOR 

APRIL 20TH BUSINESS/SOCIAL MEETING:  The April 20th meeting will be held at 

Trinity Lutheran Church located at 109 S. Roosevelt at 7:00 pm.  On the agenda 

will be discussion and a vote on whether we will permanently change our 

meeting venue to the church.  President Jerry has other items on the agenda 

too, so please make an effort to be present so we can have a productive 

meeting.  SHARING IS ENCOURAGED ALSO!!  

COMPETITION MEETING: May 4, 7.00 pm. with the venue to be announced prior 

to the meeting.  Get your EID to Jerry 48 hours in advance.  SHARING IS 

ENCOURAGED, TOO.  Prints can be submitted for judging or not, but if they are 

to be judged, they must be in the proper format.  We need more prints entered 

in competition.  If you do prints, please make an effort to get your best work 

entered and get your work recognized.    Thanks to those who entered their 

work!! 

BUSINESS/SOCIAL MEETING:  May 18th, 7:00 pm, with the venue to be 

announced prior to the meeting.  BRING SHARING!!  There are several items of 

importance to discuss at this meeting. 

MEETING NOTES:  President Jerry has asked for help from the membership with 

any ideas to better the club.  If you have an idea, bring it up at the business 

meetings or contact Jerry directly. 



If you have not attended a competition meeting since we acquired our new 

projector and screen, you need to make an effort to attend to see the marked 

improvement in our projection capability.  It is truly amazing.  

Treasurer Fran Walker reported the club treasury has a balance of 

approximately $300.00 after the projection equipment purchases and the 

awards banquet expenses. 

NEWS FROM THE 4C’S:  The 4C’s Quarterly Meeting will be held in Hood River 

on April 22nd.  All members are welcome to attend.  See Lori or Tye for details. 

SPECIAL EVENTS OF INTEREST: Six members displayed images at the Little 

Theater.  The display was well received by the public who attended the play.   

FIELD TRIP NEWS:  A club shoot is planned for April 21, 22 and 23 for the 

blossoms in Hood River and the flowers in Columbia Hills State Park.  You can 

stay for 2 nights if you like or just come down for a day.  Staying over on Friday 

and Saturday nights will give 2 chances at both targets.  We will work the Hood 

River area in the mornings and Columbia Hills in the afternoons.  There is a 

Motel 8 in The Dalles which is central to the shoot areas.  Their phone number is 

1-541-296-6888.  More info about the shoot at the April 20th meeting.   

Fran Walker has organized a trip to Mt. Rainier the first weekend in August.  

This is a 3 nighter and she has reservations made in the Longmire area.  This will 

be a spectacular shoot!  New members who have never been on a club shoot 

should try to make this one.  The room rate will be very affordable! 

If you have an idea for a shoot, go ahead and set it up and get the word out to 

the members and lead your shoot.  Don’t be bashful!! 

SPECIAL THANK YOU:  Thanks to Lynn Suckow for her help in organizing this 

newsletter to make it much easier to publish. 

 

AND THE WINNERS ARE………………………..!! 



           APRIL EID COMPETITION 

TRADITIONAL CATEGORY 

PHOTOGRAPHER
 

TITLE
 

SCORE
 

PLACE
 

    

Lori Montgomery         Crow 19 - 

Lori Montgomery         Leopards Bane 19 - 

Lori Montgomery         Park Fountain 19 - 

Lori Montgomery         Fall Flower 18 - 

Fran Walker Green 21 2nd 

Fran Walker Tipsoo 21 2nd 

Fran Walker Vatican Balcony 20 3rd 

Fran Walker Magnolia 19 - 

Tye Watts Mono Lake 24 1st 

Tye Watts Jack Rabbit 20 3rd 

Tye Watts Desert Wildflower 20 3rd 

Tye Watts Sandhill Cranes 18 - 

CREATIVE CATEGORY  --  NO ENTRIES
 

LARGE PRINT CATEGORY--  NO ENTRIES 

SMALL PRINT CATEGORY--  NO ENTRIES 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THE WINNERS!! 

 



HOW TO CONTACT YOUR OFFICERS 

PRESIDENT JERRY FINCHER:  509-876-4924   k12lt@me.com 

VICE PRESIDENT ANDY ANDERSON:  509-520-9343   wallawallaswede@charter.net 

SECRETARY LORI MONTGOMERY:  509-525-8156    509-386-4483   montgomerydl@charter.net 

TREASURER FRAN WALKER:  541-938-3015    509-520-7534       fran.franwalker64@gmail.com 

DIRECTOR BOB BAKER:  509-301-6543        rbaker241@mac.com 

DIRECTOR ED GUSTAMANTE:  509-525-5702       egwallawalla@hotmail.com 


